
Prince Ministry In South Africa 

www.princeministry.org 

prince@princeministry.org 

Donations & correspondence can be sent to the following address: 200 Solley Dr, Winchester, MO 63021 

Our South African address: P.O. Box 1265 Vaalwater 0530 South Africa 

Greetings,             September 2011 

It’s been an amazing month. Lots of answered prayer.  Some good 
friends sponsored our new lawn mower.  We made a trip to 
Pretoria and found a good deal on a mower.  Paul is very happy 
with some of the options on it. It has metal spokes on the wheels, 
as our previous mower was plastic and was falling apart. Along 
with an air vent that is located up along the push bar, instead of 
down on the mower.  The dust here is horrific and choked the life 
out of our old mower.  As soon as the rainy season starts, we are 
ready to cut the grass. 

Another answered prayer was help with most of the electrical things in the second home.  All the 
rooms now have a light fixture and an electric plug.  Most of what is still needed is minor and 
won’t affect the livability of the home.   At this point, the only thing lacking is to remodel the old 
restaurant bathrooms, adding a bathtub to one, and a shower for the other, as well as running 
hot water into both bathrooms.  Things are really moving along.  We’ve received a lot of 
donations of furniture and clothing this month.  The second children’s home is completely 
furnished at this point, with just a few small things still lacking. We still need to raise an 
additional $1500 per month in support before we can bring children into the second household.  
Please pray about becoming a supporter of our second household. 

This month we also have Sonia and Becky spending a few weeks, half of October and most of 
November.  They are 17 and 18, and this is the first time they’ve been on a plane, much less, 
out of the USA.  They are a delight to have, and are working 
with the entertainment and more importantly with the education 

of our children. The children 
have already fallen in love 
with them both. This is also 
their first missions trip. We are 
confident it won’t be their last.  
Phil and June accompanied 
Sonia and Becky to South 
Africa on their way to another 
ministry work. Phil and June 
donated computers to the Fold, which the two girls are using 

to train the children in computer use, and using computer programs to help the children with 
their reading and math skills. 
 
Prayer requests: .Funding to support our second children’s home, funding for after school 
tutoring, finding additional staff with a heart for children, short term and long term volunteers. 
 
Praises: Our second children’s home soon to be a reality.  All the visitors who have come and 
helped us out. 

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


